
From: Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2019 3:10 PM EST 
To: Christina Winn <cwinn@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: RE: Marketing RFP 

Thanks. Got it.  I hope you get some great responses and end up working with a talented firm.

 

From: Christina Winn <Cwinn@arlingtonva.us> 

Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2019 1:59 PM

To: Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com>

Subject: Marketing RFP

 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL

Go here - https://budget.arlingtonva.us/purchasing/

 

Click on View Open Solicitations and you will see our RFP – it’s open for 1 more days.

 
 

Hope that helps.

Christina

 

 

 
Christina M. Winn
Director, Business Investment Group
Arlington Economic Development
1100 N Glebe Rd Suite 1500
Arlington, VA 22201
D: 703.228.0801  | C: 703.881.6736  cwinn@arlingtonva.us
Follow me on twitter @Winn_Biz

 
Any email sent to/from Arlington County email addresses may be subject to disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA).  

 

Confidentiality Notice: This message and its attachments are intended solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) and

may contain information that is confidential, proprietary, privileged or otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law

or doctrine. If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution, reliance upon or

use of the contents of this message is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender, and delete

and destroy all copies of this message and its attachments.  No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by transmission

errors.


